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MEMO 
 
 
 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
 School Board Members 
 
FROM: David Gunter 
 
DATE: May 15, 2014 
 
RE: Code of Student Conduct, 2014-2015 

 May 22, 2014 Board Meeting 
 
 
 
In the School Board Meeting on April 24, 2014, approval was granted for the 
advertisement for a public hearing on the 2014-2015 Code of Student Conduct to 
be conducted on June 26, 2014 at 6:30 P.M.  
 
I have attached a copy of the final draft for public review and the summary of 
revisions to the 2014-2015 Student Code of Conduct. Also attached are the 
pages reflecting the proposed revisions.  
 
If you have any questions about the proposed revisions, please call me at  
(850) 983-5060.  
 


